[image: image14.png]


   [image: image2.jpg]


  [image: image3.jpg]


  [image: image4.jpg]


  [image: image5.jpg]


  [image: image6.jpg]


                                                      
[image: image1.jpg]



Staffing

We have welcomed a new member of staff who has started with us through the half term, Maddison Newstead. 
Topic
Our theme next half term is Old McDonald for all age groups. The older children chose this theme after a younger child brought in a book about farm animals. 
We will look at where the animals live, baby names of animals, sounds they make, rhyming words, craft, counting, grouping, sizing, and reading stories.

Our Staying Safe theme this term is being lost, what to do, how we would feel.
Important Dates

1st Spring Term ends            Friday 1st April
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Summer term starts             Tuesday 19th April

Easter holiday club
The forms are attached below for Easter Holiday club below. Please can they be returned by Monday February 28th the latest.
Children’s Admission Details
Please give Mandy any updates to your child’s details, particularly health details, contact number details and address if they have changed since you completed your child’s admission form.

30-hour funding codes 

Please can I remind parents/carers that have qualified for the 30 hours funding that you need to do an eligibility check every 3 months with HMRC from when you were first given the code. HMRC should send you a reminder by email.  If this is the first 

time your child is eligible for funding, and you are able to claim 30 hours funding after Easter you need to have your code (Starting 500) by the 31st of March.
Children away from nursery

Please could we remind you that if your child is absent from nursery for any reason that you please inform us that same day. If you do not contact us, we will call to find out the reason for absence. 
Lunch Boxes/Clothing
Please, label lunch boxes on their outside, inside small boxes, and drink bottles to make it easier for staff to identify them.  If you are putting a new food in the lunch box for your child to try, then please let staff know.  We always assume that whatever is in their lunch box they will eat and consequently encourage them to do so.  Children have a strong perception of fairness.  We do not like to excuse some children from eating some foods while asking others to do so. Just like lunch boxes please could children have items of clothing named. This helps staff a lot when trying to place garments on the correct pegs.
Mandy, Caroline, Linda, Lee, Amy, Dee, Rebecca, Stephanie, Michelle, and Maddison
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Little Hands Booking Form - Holiday Club  Easter                    4th April to 14th April 2022

Child’s Name: 

Contact Name:

Contact Number: Email Address:

This booking form needs to be returned by Monday 28th February 2022.

Please could you indicate the hours you require (bookings made on the hour excluding  please) on the corresponding days e.g. 8am – 6pm, 9am – 3pm etc. 
Please note any cancellations/reductions in hours after Friday 11th March 2022 will be payable in full for the holiday club period.

Please sign to agree to these cancellation terms.

Signature:                                                                                              Date:
	Week 1
	8am -9am
	9am – 12
	12  – 1pm
	1pm -3pm
	3pm – 4pm
	4pm -5pm
	5pm – 6pm

	Monday 04/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Tuesday 05/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Wednesday 06/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Thursday 07/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Friday 08/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


	Week 2
	8am -9am
	9am – 12
	12  – 1pm
	1pm -3pm
	3pm – 4pm
	4pm -5pm
	5pm – 6pm

	Monday 11/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Tuesday 12/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Wednesday 13/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Thursday 14/04/2022
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Friday 15/02/2022
	                                    Bank holiday           CLOSED


Spring 2 2022


Hello everyone, we hope you all had a good break.
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Contact details:


Tel: 01223 897945


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lh-bartlow@btconnect.com" ��lh-bartlow@btconnect.com�





Unit 5, Three Hills Farm, Bartlow,


Cambs, CB21 4EN
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